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From: John Lynch 

Sent: 15 July 2023 16:09

To: Richmond Local Plan

Subject: Objection to Teddington rezoning proposal

 

I object to the proposal to rezone Sta'on Road, Teddington to allow in principle six story developments.  Teddington 

is widely known and fondly referred to as Teddington Village.  Any such development will blight the street scape,the 

approach to the High Street,  seriously detract from Teddington’s reputa'on and will have a consequent adverse 

effect on property prices. 

 

Jo Lynn 

 

 


